From: Alicia Sells [mailto:ASells@ovec.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 2:04 PM
To: Livingood, Ron - Carroll Interim Superintendent <ron.livingood@carroll.kyschools.us>; Hammond, Larry <larry.hammond@gallatin.kyschools.us>; Stafford, Robert <robert.stafford@owen.kyschools.us>; Price, Terry <terry.price@henry.kyschools.us>; Miracle, Steve - Superintendent <steve.miracle@trimble.kyschools.us>
Subject: Approval from you and your Boards of Ed for out-of-town, overnight field trip
Importance: High

A group of 17 iLEAD students who are members of the National Honor Society, iLEAD teacher Jenna Gray, and iLEAD Student Advocate Erica Klimchak would like to travel to the Henry Ford Learning Institute in Dearborn, MI on March 15 – 16.  They will tour the Ford Rogue plant, the Innovation Museum, and see an IMAX movie on how Pixar does animation for movies.  After they return, the group will make short video presentations to share with the rest of the iLEAD student about innovation and entrepreneurism in manufacturing/engineering.

The Owen County Board would provide the school bus and driver for transportation.

The students will pay for half of their expenses.

Need to ask if you would do two things for me related to this, please:

1.  If YOU approve, as an iLEAD Board member of the students taking this overnight, out-of-state field trip, would you please reply to this email giving me your consent.  Of course, if you don’t approve, feel free to email me telling me that, as well!

1.  Would you put approval of this overnight, out-of-state trip on your Board of Education agenda for their consideration at the following meetings prior to the trip?

Carroll – February 22
Gallatin – February 20
Henry – February 22
Owen – February 20
Trimble – February 21
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